
From: Harrison Smith <Harrison.Smith@cbre-ne.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from June 12

Date: June 15, 2015 at 4:59:29 PM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

 Tom did a great job! We were very happy. Thank you so much for being able to help 

us on such short notice.

 

Thanks again,

Harrison

 

Harrison S Smith | Assistant Property Manager
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